CHILDRENS EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION
It is the parent’s responsibility to inform playgroup of any changes to personal information regarding the child/family i.e. telephone numbers. Remember we may need to contact you in an emergency and if you have failed to keep us up to date it could be your child that may suffer.
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